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22nd, April, 2020.
Dear Colleague,
Budgets and Assessments for 2020-21
As I mentioned in my letter dated 15th, April, I now attach Budgets for Circuit and District for the forthcoming year and the proposed assessments. In view of the small overall increase I have not amended the basis of calculating the individual assessments falling on each church and I hope that you will support my decision. 
At the last Circuit Meeting it was decided to make available, from the coming year, a sum of £50,000 from the Circuit Model Trust Fund (which holds the sale proceeds from the sale of buildings) towards any purpose which furthers the mission of the church. In view of the current situation, as we have decided to waive the assessment for the last quarter of this year, we felt that the grant scheme should be deferred for the coming year. This is in line with Connexional Policy and will give us time to see how the current pandemic unwinds.     
Could I ask you to review the budgets and to come back to me with your observations? If you do not contact me then I will assume that you are content.
Thank you for your support and should you wish to discuss the matter please call me on 880787 or email on weteare@manx.net.
God Bless,
Eddie
Eddie Teare, Circuit Steward & Treasurer.
As the Methodist Church in the Isle of Man 
we are called to love and serve in response to God’s love in Jesus.
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